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Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office)

The Monthly Business Meeting was held on December 4, 2013. (1) Steve Morris,
representing the Trustee Committee, reported that they received a bid of $83,000 to repair
the basement of the parsonage. It was rejected and they are seeking other options. (2)
McKenzie Hardin, Chairman of the Directory Committee, says they ending up having 139
families photographed. So far, the church has only had to pay for the postage. She made a
motion to have the church pay $100/page for two more pages for activities which was voted
on and approved. (3) Carol Reynolds, Chairman of the Stewardship Committee presented the
proposed budget for the fiscal church year of 2014 and made a motion that it be approved as
presented. The total budget has been decreased from $221,570.15 last year to $208,786.87
this year with the monthly average collection decreasing from $4,260.97 to $4,015.14. The
budget was voted on and approved as presented.
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